
No. EDN (TE)B(15)3/2016 

Government of Himachal Pradesh 

Technical Education Department 


From 
The Pr. Secretary (T.E.) to the 
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh 

To ~Director, Technical Education, 

Vocational & Industrial Training, HP, 

Sundernagar, Distt Mandi (HP) 


11f ,l..._tJ;r August, 2016 Dated: Shimla-02, the 

Regarding shifting of surplus faculty of Electronics &Subject:­
Communication Engineering engaged on hourly basis under SWF 
in JNGEC to other Government Engineering Colleges. 

Sir, 
I am directed to refer to your letter No. STV(TE)H:B(2)8/ 

SWF/JNGEC/SNR/72471 dated 10.08.2016 on the subject cited above and to say 

convey the approval of the Government for shifting surplus faculty of Electronics 

& Communication Engineering discipline on consolidated basis instead of hourly 

basis under Students Welfare Funds as per orders passed by the Hon'ble 

Himachal Pradesh Administrative Tribunal in OA No. 981 /2016 and OA No. 

1388/2016. 
You are, therefore, requested to take further necessary action 

accordingly. 

Yours faithfully, 


(Madan Lal Sharma) 
Under Secretary (T.E.) to the 

Government of Himachal Pradesh 
Phone-0177-2624554 


